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I know many of you knew and loved Mr. [Shunichiro] Yoshida. Today there was a wonderful Seonghwa 

held in NY. Due to the pandemic only a few were allowed to be there. The testimonies were wonderful, 

telling endless stories of this remarkable man. He was one of the great ones, always sharing his heart and 

love with all that he encountered. Here are a couple of photos from today. 

 

 


